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Volusia County Seeks Applicants for Hurricane Housing Recovery Program Funds 
 
VOLUSIA COUNTY – Volusia County has received Hurricane Housing Recovery Program funds to 
assist homeowners impacted by Hurricane Ian or Nicole with owner-occupied rehabilitation. Volusia 
County Community Assistance is accepting applications from residents who sustained hurricane related 
damage to their home and still need repairs. Applications are available at 
https://www.volusia.org/hurricanehousing. 
 
Residents interested in applying must contact the Community Assistance Division at 386-736-5955 or 
communityassistance@volusia.org to schedule a prescreening appointment. The appointment will be 
used to determine if the applicant and home meet the initial criteria; it does not guarantee assistance 
into the program. Eligible applicants will be processed based on funding availability. 
 
For more information on this program and the application process, visit 
https://www.volusia.org/hurricanehousing. Questions may be directed to Special Projects Coordinator 
Camila Ramirez at 386-736-5955, ext. 12962, or cramirez@volusia.org. 
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Notice under the Americans with Disabilities Act (Title II) 
 
Pursuant to Title II of the ADA, Volusia County does not discriminate against qualified individuals with 
disabilities in providing or conducting its services, programs or activities. Anyone requiring an auxiliary 
aid or service for effective communication, or a modification of county policies to participate in a 
meeting or other event, should contact the county’s ADA Title II coordinator, Jim Corbett, at 386-248-
1760 no later than two business days before the event or meeting. 

 

https://www.volusia.org/hurricanehousing
mailto:communityassistance@volusia.org
https://www.volusia.org/hurricanehousing
mailto:cramirez@volusia.org

